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TAPE 55, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

HB 2569 - Work Session

MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR: reviews previous work on bill,
notes -2 amendment was adopted at previous work session -3 amendment at
the request of the Health Division (EXHIBIT A)

MOTION:  Rep. Luke moves the -3 amendment for adoption

VOTE:  Hearing no objection the amendment is ADOPTED

MOTION: Rep.  Luke  moves  HB 2569 as  amended  with  the  -2  and -3

amendments to the floor with a do pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion carries, with all members present
voting AYE Rep. Hosticka will carry the bill

HB 2869 - Public Hearing

082  REP. WOOTEN: Bill  is essentially a  renewal of the  Oregon
Lender's Tax Credit Program -raises cap to sixty-five million -by
incorporating cap and geographic dispersal allocation formula, the

needs of all members of the legislature will be met



140    language in bill is permissive -asks that bill be viewed in light
of a subsequent referral to Revenue

170    Responds to questions from the members

227    Pros and cons of cap -unpredictable revenue impact -gives the
option to lenders and/or  agencies to exceed the sixty-five

million without the additional oversight by the Legislative Assembly
-structure and boundaries required -2.6 million dollar general fund
fiscal impact -creation of jobs and permanent shelter

250  PETER GRUNDFOSSEN,  ASSOCIATION OF OREGON  HOUSING AUTHORITIES:
Strongly supports the bill -bill provides tax  credits to lenders  who
drop  their interest rates

below market rate

331    MICKEY LANSING CLAY, LUTHERAN PUBLIC POLICY:  supports the bill

370  REY  RAMSEY, DIRECTOR,  HOUSING &  COMMUNITY SERVICES  DEPARTMENT:
Banks are important part of local delivery system of services -agrees
with testimony of Rep. Wooten

408    LYNN SCHOESSLER, HCSD:  Offers technical amendments (EXHIBIT B)
-describes changes -submits project location document (EXHIBIT C)

TAPE 56, SIDE A

SCHOESSLER:  Continues testimony

REP.  STEIN:  Suggests   alert  to  developers   taking  advantage  of

opportunity

HB 2869 - Work Session

200  CHAIR  FORD: Directs  HCSD, Rep.  Wooten, Rep.  Luke et  al to 
meet and draft an amendment

Submitted for the record, written testimony by Rep. Wooten (EXHIBIT D)
SCHOESSLER:  Describes change in amendment

216  MOTION: Rep. Meek moves that the  committee amend HB 2869 to
reflect the HCSD amendments that are shown in the hand-engrossed bill
dated 2-25-93 and to  further  amend by  changing  the  word fifteenth 
to  the word

twenty-fifth on both lines 21 & 22 on page one of the bill

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the amendments are ADOPTED.

CHAIR FORD:  Directs staff to get LC amendment for next work session

HB 2549 - Work Session

248   MELANIE  ZERMER,  COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR:  summarizes  each
proposed amendment (EXHIBIT E)



Submitted for the record, the following amendments to HB 2549: -1
amendment (EXHIBIT F), -2 amendment (EXHIBIT G), -3 amendment (EXHIBIT
H), -4 amendment (EXHIBIT I), -5 amendment (EXHIBIT J), -7 amendment
(EXHIBIT K), -8 amendment (EXHIBIT L), and -9 amendment (EXHIBIT M) -1
through -5 are at the request of the OMA -7 is at the request of Chair
Ford -8 is at the request of the Oregon Dental Association -9 is at the
request of the Oregon Physical Therapy Association -1, -2, -3, & -5
amendments are withdrawn by OMA

312  STEPHEN KAFOURY,  OREGON PHYSICAL  THERAPY ASSOCIATION:  Explains
the -9 amendments

TAPE 55, SIDE B

KAFOURY:  Answers questions from the members

040   DAIVA  BANAITIS,  DIRECTOR,  SCHOOL   OF  PHYSICAL  THERAPY:
Describes training of Physical Therapists

060  DAN JONES,  LEGISLATIVE CHAIRMAN,  OREGON PHYSICAL  THERAPY
ASSOCIATION: Describes subjective evaluation of patients -Answers
questions from the members

090    Discussion of professional liability

140    BOB BURROWS, PHYSICAL THERAPIST:  Testifies in support of -9
amendment

285    JIM CARLSON, OMA:  Describes -4 amendments -Submits supportive
material (EXHIBITS N & O) -Supports -4 amendments, opposes -9 amendments
-Further explains the -4 amendments

TAPE 56, SIDE B

CARLSON:  Continues testimony 045    -withdraws the -1, -2, -3, & -5
amendments -answers questions from the members

144    REP. MEEK:  Discussion of medical cost control

CARLSON:  responds to questions from the members

TAPE 57, SIDE A

CARLSON:  Continues testimony -this is a training and curriculum issue

184    JANE MYERS, OREGON DENTAL ASSOCIATION:  Explains the -8
amendments -removes Dentists from the bill

212  BRIAN  DELASHMUTT,  OREGON  SOCIETY OF  ORAL  &  MAXILLOFACIAL
SURGEONS: Supports -8 amendment -Dentists should not be included

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 11:05 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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